From: Debu Banik

Sent: Tuesday, 14 June 2022 1:16 PM
To: Merger Authorisations
Subject: 'DBCL GROUP: MA1000021 — Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction — submission’

To Whom It May Concern:

This is an excellent initiative taken by both TPG Telecom and Telstra with the view of improving regional coverage.
We have observed over the past 14 years of our involvement with VHA/TPG Telecom that we are not capable
enough to provide our services to regional customers. Often we do lose significant number of customers who decide
to move on to regional areas of Australia.

We believe if this agreement gets approved by ACCC will immensely help thousands of regional and rural customers
across Australia.

Kind Regards
Debu Banik
Managing Director | Vodafone Business Partner
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